
 

 
 
September 28, 2023 
 
Dear support staff, 
 
Our vision at Eastern Shores School Board, "Our learners are equipped with the languages 
and skills to thrive in our multicultural communities and beyond.", perfectly 
characterizes the importance of your role in our students' success.  
 
Even before the first day of class, you help to create conditions for a successful start to the school year. 
Then, throughout the school year, through your welcome, your support, you ensure a healthy, safe and 
stimulating learning environment. 
 
It's often when you're doing your job exceptionally well that we notice it the least. That's why we're 
taking advantage of this week to highlight the essential role you play in our organization every day.  
Your collaboration is essential, as you make a significant contribution to the smooth running of the 
organization, the quality of the services offered and the success of our students. 
 
Thank you for everything, and we hope that our employees and partners take this opportunity to show 
their appreciation. 
 
Have a great week! 
 
Jane And Denise 
 
 
 


